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The purpose of this message is to make substitute teachers, including part-time teachers who substitute, aware 
of some recent changes to the CERB eligibility criteria. The Association understands that the CERB is not 
a complete answer or adequate response for all members, particularly those in part-time positions whose 
continuing employment income is in excess of current eligibility thresholds, and those who may not qualify 
for regular or special EI benefits after their CERB benefits run out. NLTA lobbying and advocacy efforts for 
increased financial relief for teachers who substitute are continuing at both the federal and provincial levels.

Please review the following information:

Substitute Teachers and CERB Update

Substitute teachers with specific questions regarding their individual circumstances should contact an NLTA 
Administrative Officer at mail@nlta.nl.ca.  
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